
 

 

 

INFORMATION 
Shire of Dalwallinu 

2011 OPERATIONAL AUDIT AND ASSET MANAGEMENT SYSTEM REVIEW 

The Economic Regulation Authority today published the 2011 operational audit (audit) and 
asset management system review (review) report for the Shire of Dalwallinu.  The post-audit 
and post-review implementation plans are included in the report. 

The Authority considers that the Shire is maintaining an adequate level of compliance with 
its licence and has an appropriate asset management system for the Shire’s operations.  
The Authority has decided to maintain the period of time until the next audit and review at  
36 months. 

The next audit and review of the licence will cover the period 1 December 2011 to  
30 November 2014, with the report to be provided to the Authority by 28 February 2015. 

A copy of the audit and review report is available on the Authority’s website. 

 

For further information contact:  

General Enquiries 
Paul Reid 
Assistant Director Monitoring 
Ph: 08 6557 7900 
Fax: 08 6557 7999 

Media Enquiries 
Richard Taylor 
Riley Mathewson Public Relations 
Ph: 61 8 9381 2144 
Fax: 61 8 9381 3877 

 
 
 
LYNDON ROWE 
CHAIRMAN 
11 June 2012 
 

 

 

http://www.erawa.com.au/cproot_download/10549/2/20120611%20-%20D88710%20-%20Shire%20of%20Dalwallinu%20-%20Water%20Licence%20Audit%20Report.pdf
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